
Waverley Council 
PO Box 9, Bondi Junction NSW 1355 
DX 12006, Bondi Junction 
Customer Service Centre 
55 Spring Street, Bondi Junction NSW 2022 
ABN: 12 502 583 608 

 
 
 

Our ref: PP-1/2019 
 

February 22, 2019 
 

Rimon Field Pty Ltd  
c/o Urbis 
Tower 2, Level 23, Darling Park  
201 Sussex Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
Att: Nik Wheeler 

 
 
 

Dear Nik, 
 
Re: Acknowledgement of receipt of Planning Proposal at 122 Bronte Road Bondi Junction 2022. 

 
Council acknowledges receipt of the planning proposal lodged by you on 15 February 2019. The 
registered number for the application is PP-1/2019. 
 
Please note that additional information may be requested as our assessment progresses. 

 
Your application has been allocated to Jaime Hogan in the Shaping Waverley sub program. Jaime will 
contact you should any additional information be required and notify you of the Council meeting at 
which the application will be determined. 

 
If you have any questions, require assistance or further information about your application, please 
contact Jaime between the hours of 9.00am and 5.00pm, Monday to Friday, (excluding public holidays) 
on 9083 8057. 

 
Best regards, 

 
George Bramis 
Executive Manager 
Shaping Waverley 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact us 
Phone: 9083 8000 Fax: 9387 1820 
Email: info@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
Web: www.waverley.nsw.gov.au 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Connect with us 
facebook.com/whatsonwaverley 
twitter.com/waverleycouncil 
www.youtube.com/user/WavCouncil 
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